Yeshivath Rabbi Jacob Joseph
Reopens

It will be of interest to Pittsburgh
Orthodox Jewry to know that Rabbi J.
J. Hurvitz has re-established classes for
the study of the Talmud.

Rabbi Hurvitz has accepted the invi-
tation of the Congregation Kehilath
Jeshurun to conduct all sessions at
their synagogue, located at 716 Anaheim
Street.

Arrangements will be made to accom-
modate larger numbers of students in
different grades of Talmudical study.

Rabbi Hurvitz extends:a personal in-
vitation to the Jewish young people of
Pittsburgh to visit these classes at any
time to convince themselves of. the In-

terest to be found in the study of the
Talmud.




